
                                                

 

 

 

 

 

3901 Liberty Street • Aurora, Illinois 60504-8122 

Telephone: 630.851.7330 • Fax: 630.851.9309 

 
Date: January 24, 2022 
 
To: Darnell D. Fullum, Fire Chief, DeKalb County Fire Rescue 
 
From: First Alert/BRK Brands 
 
 
First Alert is proud to support the DeKalb County Fire Rescue and Greater Atlanta community 
with a donation of 100 smoke alarms. The model of smoke alarms donated contain a built-in 10-
year battery that last for the life of the alarm.  
 
The donation of 100 First Alert smoke alarms (model: SA3210) have a retail value of $58.98 
each, for a total donation value of $5,898.  
 
We know the DeKalb County Fire Rescue team works hard to help the local community and we 
hope this donation can assist in their efforts.  
 
 
 
 
 


